
Caribbean Renewable Energy Development Programme (CREDP / GTZ)

Funding/Assistance 
For:

TargetGroup/          
Eligibility

Funded & 
Executed By:

 Programme 
  Dates

  Implementing         
Agency Contact

                       
Website

Final preparation of 
bankable project
documents , including: 
Full feasibility; Grid 
stability 
studies;Resource 
Assessments; and 
Environmental Impact 
Assessments

Utilities and private 
investors developing RE 
projects (wind, hydropower, 
geothermal, biomass, solar) 
for power generation with 
significant impact on the 
national energy balance, 
thus reducing GHG 
emissions.
 
  Private sector can include 

professional groups 
(consultants, designers, 
technical experts, 
construction experts, 
engineers, craftsmen), IPPs 
for grid connection, hotels 
and hotel associations, 
REequipment suppliers, and 
SWH manufacturers.

Funded by:
German Federal 
Ministry of 
Economic 
Cooperation and 
Development 
(BMZ)

Executed by:
GIZ (Projekt 
Consult) & 
CARICOM 
Secretaria

2008-2012
Mr. Joseph Williams
Senior Project Officer, 
Energy CARICOM 
Secretariat
T: +592 222 0001-75, Ext. 
2638
E: jwilliams@caricom.org
Thomas Scheutzlich
Principal Adviser, 
GTZ –CREDP, c/o 
Caribbean Environmental 
Health Institute (CEHI)
P.O. Box 1111, The Morne
Castries, St. Lucia
T: +758 458 1425
E:
thomas.scheutzlich@proje
kt-consult,de

http://www.caricom.o
rg/jsp/
projects/credp.jsp?
menu=projects

Examples of Funded 
Projects:  

 Projects to increase use of renewable energy; reduce dependence on fossil fuels; contribute to the reduction of 
greenhouse gas emissions


